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I am writing in support of HJR11. Raising the requirement for signatures would help 

to ensure that valid initiatives make the ballot, and not initiatives by special interest 

groups. It is already a burden for voters to track the numerous initiatives that are 

introduced in each cycle. Having higher requirements to make that ballot would allow 

voters to be more focused on matters that have a significant impact on our state. 

 

I encourage you to support HJR11. 


